
Explore our newest toolkit        

dedicated to Medicare Cards 

and the most recent scams. 

Access more details and          

materials to distribute within 

your community.                                 

CLICK HERE 
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Hello!  

As we approach the end of the year and the holiday season, it's the 

perfect time to reflect on the impact our SMP team members have 

had throughout the year.  Wow we've been busy! 

From expanding our volunteer network (80 and growing!) to reaching 

many seniors with our educational materials, each of you has played 

an important part in making 2023 a successful year. As we look      

forward to 2024, let's continue making a positive impact in the lives 

of Medicare beneficiaries. Thank you for your commitment to our 

mission. Your passion and dedication truly embody the spirit of the 

holiday season.  We will see you at our next SMP volunteer meeting 

on January 19, 11:00 AM.   

Wishing you & your loved ones a joyful and fulfilling holiday season.  

 

 

REMINDERS 

Join us for the SMP 

Volunteer Meeting on         

JAN 19, 2024  

at 11:00 AM.   

• To join by computer    

Click HERE   

• To join by phone dial    

646-558-8656, Meeting 

FIGHT FRAUD TOOLKIT 

 

 

DEC 7 IS THE LAST DAY            
TO MAKE A CHANGE 

• StateWide Counselor are 
Ready to Help! 

• Call 800-333-4374 

• FREE personalized,                       
confidential, unbiased              
information about your          
Medicare options including 
prescription drug plans.   

OPEN ENROLLMENT  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5336822516


 ISSUE NO. 47 | DEC 2023 |  2023 IN REVIEW 

 

 

This project was supported, in part by grant number 90MPPG01701, from ACL.  


